
  
 

 
POSTE ITALIANE TO ACCEPT BANCO BPM VITA'S PUBLIC 

TENDER OFFER ON ANIMA HOLDING SHARES 
 
 

Rome, 10 February 2025 - Today, the Board of Directors of Poste Italiane S.p.A. 

(“Poste Italiane”), chaired by Silvia Maria Rovere, has resolved upon a letter of 

commitment – to be sent to Banco BPM Vita S.p.A. (“Banco BPM Vita”) – to tender the 

shares owned by Poste Italiane in the context of the public tender offer on the ordinary 

shares of Anima Holding S.p.A, launched by Banco BPM Vita.  

 

The commitment is subject to certain conditions, particularly that the offer price is 

increased and aligned to current market prices. 

 

The commitment is also subject to acceptance by Banco BPM Vita, as well as the 

fulfillment of all legal conditions, including adoption of the necessary resolution by 

Banco BPM S.p.A. shareholders. 
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